
Minutes of the THMGC General Membership meeting held on August 22  nd   2019.

The  following  are  the  Minutes  of  the  Temeku  Hills  Men’s  Golf  Club  General  Membership
meeting held at the Course on Wednesday 21st August 2019.

The President Ron Vaught,  called the meeting to order at  0750 am.  The following Board
members were present: Lee Wortman, John Kupka, Ron Frederick, Bob Dubay, John Hamby,
Bob Wexler and Richard McAlpine. Absent were Dennis Kitchel, Jim Dent and Lou Lanni. Thirty
five members were in attendance.

The Minutes of the General Membership meeting held on 29th May 2019 were approved (B
Ryan/J Kupka).

The Treasurers report was submitted by B Wexler who advised as of August 21st 2019 the
balance totaled $11,825.55. The hole-in-one Insurance total stands at $210.00. Any members
wishing to purchase hole-in-one insurance should see B Wexler. The report was approved (F
Radnich/N Miller).

The Scrip report was submitted by R Frederick who confirmed the current Outstanding Scrip
totals $8754.50. He also confirmed the Orange Scrip would expire 31st December 2019 and
advised all members to spend their Scrip.  

The  Tournament  Chairman B  Dubay  advised  the  next  tournament  would  be  the  6x6x6
scramble,  better  ball,  alternate  shot,  pick your  own team to  be played on Wednesday 18 th

September 2019.

The  Membership  Chairman J  Hamby  confirmed  as  of  21st August  2019  there  were  279
members of which 138 were Associate members.

The Handicap Chairman J  Kupka confirmed he  would  be posting  all  scores  for  the  Club
Championships. He also advised he was posting all Skins scores.

The Rules Chairman L Wortman reported he had marked the penalty areas on the golf course
with paint. He advised players to ignore the marked drop zones as this was a result of play by
the college. Furthermore, the bunker on the left of hole #18 should be regarded as lift, clean and
place.

The Special Events Coordinator J Dent was not present however it was noted that he will be
drawing up a list of members who might be interested in running for the Board. They should
contact J Dent.

Travel Teams.
(i) TVGL – D Wadsworth reported a recent win against Canyon Lake. The next match will be at
Soboba GC against Redhawk GC on either 12th or 19th September 2019. 
(ii) SDCS – R Frederick advised our team was currently in 7th place out of 19 teams with 15 wins
and 12 losses.

The  next  General  Membership  meeting  will  be  held  on  October  30th 2019  after  the  Scary
Scramble.

There being no further business the President declared the meeting closed at 0800 hours.

Richard G McAlpine 


